

HELP US BOOST POSITIVE BEHAVIOR AT WOODROW WILSON ELEMENTARY!

Dear Community Members,

At Woodrow Wilson Elementary, we are dedicated to cultivating a positive learning environment where every student is recognized, celebrated, and encouraged to thrive. To enhance our efforts in promoting positive behavior and regular attendance, we're seeking your support in the form of donated items for our rewards program.

Your contribution of tangible items will directly impact the success of our program, allowing us to provide meaningful rewards to students who consistently demonstrate positive behavior and attend school regularly. Your donation will play a crucial role in creating an environment that celebrates and reinforces the values of responsibility and commitment.

You will find the list of supplies we are looking for on the back. For drop-off details or to coordinate your donation, please contact Jenessa Crandall.

Thank you for contributing to the positive development of our students and for being a valued member of our educational family!

Warm regards,

Jenessa Crandall School Social Worker jkcrandall@graniteschools.org (385) 646-1828







ITEMS NEEDED (NEW OR LIGHTLY USED):

- Bikes
- Scooters
- Helmets
- Sports Equipement
 - (i.e. soccer balls, basketballs, jumpropes, etc.)
- Electronics
 - o (i.e. Ninetendo Switch, Gameboy)
- Toys/games for kids grades K-5
- Stuffed Animals (Squish Mellows)
- Gift Cards

A LITTLE BIT ABOUT US:

We are a Title 1 School that serves a diverse population of kids. Our teachers and staff work hard to ensure that our roadrunner scholars are receiving a quality education. Here are some facts about our school that give a better picture of who we are:

- 100% of students receive free & reduced lunch
- We have about 20 different languages spoken at our school
- 58% of our student population are English Language Learners
- We provide vision and dental services to our students
- We have an onsite food pantry and a mobile food bank monthly
- In 4 years, we turned our failing school around and were awarded a 'B' on the state school grading system
- We have active parent involvement and host many community events
- Our community council pays for a Fine Arts program so our students can experience different forms of art



THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING OUR ROADRUNNER SCHOLARS!

